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August 3, 2020 
 
LaDel Laub, Chief Executive Officer 
Dixie Power 
71 East Highway 56 
Beryl, Utah  84714 
 
Re: Dixie Power’s Wildland Fire Protection Plan; Docket No. 20-066-02 
 
Dear Mr. Laub: 
 
 The Public Service Commission (PSC) reviewed Dixie Power’s (“Dixie”) Wildland Fire 
Protection Plan (“Plan”) filed on June 29, 2020 pursuant to the requirements of Utah Code Title 
54, Chapter 24, Wildland Fire Planning and Cost Recovery Act (“Act”). The PSC also reviewed 
the July 29, 2020 action request response filed by the Division of Public Utilities (DPU) 
addressing Dixie’s Plan. 
 
 DPU recommends the PSC acknowledge Dixie’s Plan as complying with Utah Code 
Ann. § 54-24-203. According to DPU, Dixie’s Plan addresses the Act’s requirements related to 
electric cooperatives. 
 
 Based on the PSC’s review of Dixie’s Plan and DPU’s comments, the PSC acknowledges 
that Dixie filed the Plan in compliance with Utah Code Ann. § 54-24-203(3)(d). Pursuant to Utah 
Code Ann. § 54-24-203(5), the Plan is available for public inspection at the PSC. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
/s/ Gary L. Widerburg 
PSC Secretary 
DW#314884 


